
 
 
Dear Legislators, 
I have been volunteering full time with Vision Quilt since 2016 to create a safe Oregon. I 
have met with hundreds of families and youth including gun owners, veterans, previously 
incarcerated individuals and survivors. They all want safe neighborhoods and schools. I 
support HB3075 Measure 114 because it will help create that safety. The facts are:  

 

● Less than 2% of Oregon’s 2,000 gun dealers were inspected last year — even though 
nearly half of inspections show significant violations like selling guns without 
background checks or failing to report multiple sales. 

● Over 6,000 illegal guns were recovered in Oregon last year, and nearly 75% were traced 
back to Oregon gun dealers. 

● States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 70% and gun homicides 
by 36%. 

● Nearly every other industry — from taco trucks to nail salons — is required to meet basic 
business standards and inspections. It’s time to hold gun dealers to the same level of 
accountability. 

 
I am attaching a Vision Quilt panel created by a Parkrose High School senior demanding change.  
 

Please do your duty: Pass HB3075 Measure 114.  
 

 
 

https://www.visionquilt.org/


 


